
$429,800 - 12 KAWARTHA Crescent
 

Listing ID: 40628976

$429,800
2 Bedrooms, 1 Bathrooms, 759
Single Family

12 KAWARTHA Crescent, Wasaga Beach,
Ontario, L9Z1X7

Lakes of Wasaga located in one of
Parkbridge's sought after gated communities
offers a peaceful and tranquil 4 season
furnished cabin complete with all the
amenities. This well maintained 2 bedroom
home offers open concept living with
vaulted ceilings and picturesque views of
the pond in your backyard. Mature trees
surrounding your covered patio makes for
the perfect spot to relax or entertain. Sit
back and relax next to your corner gas fire
place or in you back yard listening to the
tranquil sounds of the pond and birds
singing. This gated community offers both
an indoor & an outdoor pool, community ctr
filled with tons of social activities and
events as well as mini golf. Take a walk thru
the many trails to the beach or enjoy shops
and restaurants nearby. Park approval
required. (id:50245)
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